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What’s Inside: 

1. Shoots 

2. Meetings 

3. Nickle’s Worth 

 

                                                               June Shoot 

 
 The June shoot will be held on June 7, 2014 at the Rice Canyon Range. Sign ups start at 

8:00 AM and shooting starting at 9:00 AM. This is the start of our summer hours. If you 

haven’t made it out yet be sure and come out and get the cobwebs out of your gear. 

 

Sierra Sportsmen Meeting 
  

 The next meeting for the Sierra Sportsmen will be on Monday June 9, 2014. It will be held 

at the Pizza Factory in Susanville. The meeting will start at 7:00 PM. 

 

 

Lassen Regulators 

 
 The next meeting for the Regulators will be on Friday June 20, 2014. We will meet at the 

Janesville Pizza Factory at 7:00 PM. Hopefully we will be finalizing plans for the 2014 

Sagebrush Rebellion.  

 

 

Nickle’s worth 

 

 Well, I’m back from sunny Arizona to the Land of The Never Sweats.  Getting back into the 

swing of things and catching up on all the latest happenings. I enjoy going down to AZ and 

meeting and shooting with people from all over the US and Canada that escape the cold and 

snow.  

     We had the first shoot of the year on the third of May. Great weather for those that came 

out to shoot. We had people come out to see what Cowboy Action Shooting is all about. 

After the match they got to do some shooting and said that they will be there for the match in 

June. Looking forward to having new people join us in our sport. 

 

 

 

  We have changed our mailing address for the club. The new address is----- 
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Lassen Regulators 

c/o Dennis Oberg 

708-565 Wingfield Rd 

Janesville, CA 96114   

Please send any correspondence and Sagebrush Rebellion applications to the new address.  

Please send in your applications for the Sagebrush Rebellion as soon as possible. It makes it so 

much easier for us to know how many to plan for. The application and info is on our web site—

www.northernnevadacas.com/lr 

  Congratulations to Brier Patch on his shooting at the Buffalo Shoot in Carson City. Everyone 

that attended had a great time from all accounts. Bug Town Dusty, Big Oly, Small Oly, and Brier 

Patch  with their families made the trek down to the Buffalo Shoot. The Silver State Shootists 

always put on a great match. If you get a chance, go on down and attend one of their matches. 

They will make you feel welcome. 

  For the scores of our matches and photos go to our web site as I won’t be putting them in the 

newsletter. Also when you go to the web site you will find a calendar of events for the 

Regulators and Northern  Nevada Clubs.  

“The greatest danger to American freedom is a government that ignores the constitution.” 

Thomas Jefferson. 

Keep your powder dry and deny the enemy the high ground. 

   

                                         

                            


